
   
 

  
The Tatler – Burnham Military Camp  10 

 

  

 
 
On Wednesday 8 March, members of Burnham Military 
Camp came together for lunch to celebrate International 
Women’s Day.  
The event was opened by OC, MAJ Julie Richardson and 
was proudly sponsored by 3CSSB.  
Many thanks to Mo Coshall for her Women’s Health 
promotion and to FLTLT Lauryn Stephens and her sister 
Shelly, for their presentation on the Poppy Tee Campaign 
and for all their work and support in raising money for 
veterans. 
And a very special thanks to all those who came along to 
celebrate and support our NZDF women.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

#EmbraceEquality 
 
Imagine a gender equal world. 
A world free of bias, stereotypes, and 
discrimination. 
A world that is diverse, equitable, and inclusive. 
A world where difference is valued and 
celebrated. 
Together we can forge women's equality. 
Collectively we can all #BreakTheBias. 
 

 INTERNATIONAL 
2023 
WOMEN’S DAY 

MANY THANKS TO 3CSSB  
FOR SUCH A GREAT LUNCH! 

 

Paddy & Loz


